MINISTRY OF TRANSPORT, WORKS, LANDS AND PHYSICAL PLANNING

HALIFAX STREET
KINGSTOWN
ST. VINCENT & THE GRENADINES

February 4™, 2022

PRESS RELEASE
The Ministry of Transport, Works, Lands and Physical Planning would like to inform the general public that
the Contractor, Reliable Construction Services Ltd is scheduled to demolish the failed blockwork wall along
the sidewalk in the vicinity of the Mariner’s Inn, Villa on Wednesday February 9, 2022 between the hours of
9:00 a.m. and 11:45 a.m.

The Windward Highway in the immediate vicinity of Mariner’s Inn to Bungalow Restaurant will be reduced
to 1 lane traffic for the specified time period.

Motorists and Pedestrians are asked to exercise extreme caution and to follow the signs & instructions issued
while using the area.

We thank you for your patience, diligence and cooperation.

The Ministry regrets any inconvenience caused.
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